
White River Area Preparedness (WRAP) 

Minutes – 10-5-23 

 

At 6:00 p.m., two members showed up for the meeting.  Several directors were called on the 

phone; they did not plan to attend.  There was no meeting for lack of a quorum. 

 
Tentatively, the next meeting will be Thursday, November 2 at The Gathering Place at 6:00 p.m. 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Jane Pennell 
 


